
Please do not endorse or accept the information from Dr. Swanson , Healthy Western Lands and the 
Coalition for Healthy Nevada Lands for the letter to BLM Director Tracy Stone -Manning.  There seems to 
be many errors that do not promote healthy lands.  
Wild horses are symbiotic to ecosystems and are a keystone species. DNA studies have proven they are 
a native species. Old BLM records state there were 2 million wild horses and grass was stirrup high. That 
was before cattle invaded public lands. Wild horses do not overgraze or pollute water with E. coli like 
cattle do.  Western Watersheds Project has proven the damage to public lands that cattle have done, 
visit www.westernwatersheds.org .  
Sincerely, 
Barbara H.Warner 
warnerbah@gmail.com 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.westernwatersheds.org&c=E,1,1eQ7b2hKR1XXTiRPWoPhlc0glceuGmdiOO28mi-HsPfFpskDSVrM-6gRl4rakBXz286B6OjiqfuwcPq509owDOzYFTh5gZ1mF0AEQa-F_RABnTUvaYs,&typo=1

